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"CHRISTINE O. GREGOIRE
Director

STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Northwest Regional Office, 3190 - 160th Ave S.E. * Bellevue, Washington 98008-5452 » (206) 649-7000

July 25, 1991

Mr. Harvey Grohs
2505 South 252nd
Kent, WA 98032

Re: Model Toxics Control Act (Ch.70.105D RCW) Slte Hazard
Assessment

Dear Mr. Grohs:

Under the Model Toxics Control Act (Ch.70.105D RCW) the
Department of Ecology is authorized to enter property, to review
documents, and to conduct investigations and cleanup of hazardous
material sites. Ecology intends to conduct a site hazard
assessment (SHA) at the your property situated at the southwest
corner of Pacific Highway South and South 252nd Street in Kent,
Washlngton. We do not intend to enter the property in questlon
in conjunction with the SHA. However, you are encouraged to
submit any pertinent information for consideration during the
SHA. The Department will make results of the SHA available in
the near future.

Enclosed please find a copy of C.70.105D RCW, the Model Toxics
Control Act, and Ch.173-340, the implementing regulations for the
act. If you have any questions regarding this notice or the
Department's intentions regarding your site, please call Elaine
Atkinson at (206) 649-7042. The Department will keep you
informed of pertinent information as the investigation ,proceeds.

Slncerely,

- M

Mlke Gallagher

Section Supervisor

Toxics Cleanup Program
Northwest Regional Office

MG:ea
Enclosure

cc: Gail Colburn
Elaine Atkinson
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